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1. Executive Summary 

1.1 Members of the Health & Wellbeing Board  have met for two briefings to agree 

the ways of working and key areas of focus where the Board  could add most 

value to the delivery of our Health & Wellbeing Strategy for Westminster.  

 

1.2 This paper reports the action agreed at these briefings and updates on progress 

made delivering them.   

 

2. Key Matters for the Board  

2.1 The Health and Wellbeing Board  is asked to: 

 

A. Note the actions and progress made  
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3. Actions agreed by members of the Board   

3.1 Members of the Board  agreed to progress the following actions:  

 

Action Progress  

Future Health and Wellbeing Board  
meetings should be split into two parts: 
 

 Part A, which will consist of the 

formal and statutory business of 

the Board   

 

 Part B, which will focus on the 

collaborative partnership to 

implement our joint plan, 

delivering the three key priorities 

agreed by the Health and 

Wellbeing Board  

 

Structure of the Board  agendas 

amended from 25 May  

Consideration should be given to 

appropriateness of Health and 

Wellbeing Board  taking place during 

Election Purdah period 

On the advice of the council’s Director 

of Law, the meeting of the Board  on 25 

May is going ahead  

Councillor Acton and Dr Neville 

Purssell should meet one to one with 

leaders from larger provider 

organisations to discuss how they 

might want to be involved 

Initial discussions with providers have 

begun and a representative from 

Imperial is attending the Board  on 25 

May  

The Health & Wellbeing Board  should 

consider how to engage with other 

providers, possibly through a provider 

event of some kind or through utilising 

existing provider fora 

 

Paper to be tabled with options for the 

Board  to consider as per the forward 

plan  

 

4. Legal Implications 

4.1 As the Health & Wellbeing Board  is business as usual and as no controversial 

items are expected to be considered at the meeting on 25 May the Board  is able 

to meet during the pre-election period.   
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5. Financial Implications 

5.1 NA  

 
 

If you have any queries about this Report or wish to inspect any of the 

Background Papers  please contact:   

Ezra Wallace 

Head of Corporate Strategy  

Email: ewallace@westminster.gov.uk 

Telephone: 020 7641 3056 

 

 

 

 

 


